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www.crockettengineering.com 

 

July 2, 2025 
 
Tim Teddy, Director 
Development Services 
City of Columbia 
PO Box 6015 
Columbia, MO  65205 
 
Mr. Teddy, 
I am writing you on behalf of our clients, Troy Miller Properties LLC, regarding Ashford 
Place. We wish to table this PD Plan until the August 7th meeting.  
 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. If you have any questions or need 
anything further, please feel free to let me know.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC 
 

 
Josh Sims 
 
 


